Form CA-43

BEVERLY A. TEMPLE THOMAS O. GARTNER BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF ROXANE L. CRAWFORD

HUXANE L. CHAWFOF SUSAN D. BICKERT HAZEL MOSLEY HARRY A. STEIN STUART S. MUKAMAL

THOMAS J. BEAMISH MAURITA F. HOUREN JOHN J. HEINEN MICHAEL G. TOBIN DAVID J. STANOSZ SUSAN E. LAPPEN JAN A. SMOKOWICZ

PATRICIA A. FRICKER HEIDI WICK SPOERL KURT A. BEHLING

GREGG C. HAGOPIAN ELLEN H. TANGEN MELANIE R. SWANK

JAY A. UNORA DONALD L. SCHRIEFER EDWARD M. EHRLICH

MARYNELL REGAN G. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY

KATHRYN M. ZALEWSKI Assistant City Attorneys

LEONARD A. TOKUS MIRIAM R. HORWITZ

C. TY OF MILWAUK LE

GRANT F. LANGLEY City Attorney

RUDOLPH M. KONRAD PATRICK B. McDONNELL LINDA ULISS BURKE Deputy City Attorneys



OFFICE OF CITY ATTORNEY

800 CITY HALL 200 EAST WELLS STREET MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53202-3551 TELEPHONE (414) 286-2601 TDD (414) 286-2025 FAX (414) 286-8550

January 23, 2004

Susan Stuempfl 2476 South Burrell Street Milwaukee, WI 53207

RE:

Susan Stuempfl

C.I. File No: 03-S-500

Dear Ms. Stuempfl:

This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of \$176.00, relating to the purchase of parking permits for your vehicle for the past four years.

Our investigation reveals the Vehicle Registration for your vehicle, License Plate Number M82233 is a disabled plate. This type of license plate does not require an overnight parking permit to allow for free overnight parking. When you purchased the permits in the previous years the permit application clearly stated there are no refunds given. Accordingly, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

@KANT/F/.XYXNGI

ROBERT M. OVERHOLT

Investigator Adjuster

RMO:beg

1032-2003-4087:76910

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I HAVE A PROBLEM WITH THE 2ND DISTRICT POLICE DEPARTMENT; I HAVE BEEN ASKING THEM REGARDING MY FREE DISABLED NIGHT PARKING PERMIT FOR A TOTAL OF 4 YEARS THEY KEEP TELLING ME IT DOESN'T EXIST. WELL LOW AND BEHOLD IT DOES. I'M REQUESTING MY MONEY BACK FOR NIGHT PARKING ON THE CITY STREETS THAT I PAID, FOR THE LAST FOUR YEARS, I THINK THIS IS AN INJUSTICE TO THE DISABLED. I'VE BEEN TOLD AT THE 2ND DISTRICT POLICE DEPARTMENT, THAT NO-ONE GETS ANYTHING FOR NOTHIN, WELL I CALLED THE ALDERWOMAN BRIER'S OFFICE, AND I SHOULD HAVE NEVER BEEN CHARGED FOR MY PARKING PERMITS ALL THESE YEARS, SO, I WENT INTO THE 2ND DISTRICT POLICE DEPARTMENT AGAIN YESTERDAY AND TOLD THEM WHAT SUE BRIER TOLD ME AND GUESS WHAT ALL OF A SUDDEN, WOW! I GOT THE CARD TO FILL OUT TO GET MY FREE DISABLED NIGHT PARKING PERMIT, DON'T YOU THINK THAT IS REALLY PATHETIC AND YOU HAVE TO BEG FOR SOMETHING THAT YOUR ENTITLED TOO, WELL MY PERMIT EXPIRES VERY SOON THAT I PURCHASED THE LAST TIME, NOW THEY GAVE ME THIS PINK CARD TO FILL OUT, BUT THEY HAVE NO ADDRESS TO SEND IT TO, I'M ENCLOSING THIS CARD CAN YOU GET IT TO THE APPROPRIATE PLACE SO I CAN GET MY FREE NIGHT PARKING PERMIT. ALSO, I'M REQUESTING THAT THE CITY REFUND MY MONEY, WHICH IS \$176.00 FOR THE FOUR YEARS I PAID FOR THOSE PERMITS.

SINCERELY.

SUSAN STUEMPFL (BLOCKWATCH CAPTAIN)

2476 SOUTH BURRELL STREET

MILWAUKEE, WI. 53207

414-481-5156

EMAIL SUESTURWIRR.COM

OFFICE OF

SECENCED SECULATION OF HILLMAUKEE